
     

Friends of Little Green (FOLG)  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

The Sun newspaper are running a promotion from 23rd Nov – 18th Jan where our school and Malvern 

Way could win £600 worth of books!!  

We have teamed up with Malvern Way to share the books between both schools.  

 

Our challenge – to get 3,500 tokens 

The Sun and The sun on Sundays will have the tokens 

The Newspaper will be running bonus tokens throughout the promotion period 

This is a big ask but let’s try and give it our best shot!! Please spread the word and ask      

friends and family for their tokens. 

Please place your tokens in the boxes provided at both School Offices. We will keep you updated on 

progress. 

 Friends of Little Green folg@littlegreen.herts.sch.uk 
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